
School Uniform 

All pupils at All Saints’ are expected to wear the school uniform. Our uniform 
has been chosen so it is affordable to our All Saints’ families and is easy to obtain. 
Parents can choose whether to buy our school uniform with our badge on it or plain 
uniform. The choice is yours. 

We want our children to look smart in their school uniform. This really reflects the 
aims of our school and gives everyone a sense of belonging.  

Main Uniform: 

 Royal jumper or cardigan (with or without school badge) 
 Pale blue polo shirt (with or without the school badge)Grey trousers or shorts, 

skirt, pinafore, skorts. (In Summer, white/blue gingham dress) 
 Black smart school shoes with heels no higher than 2cm, no open toes or 

sling back shoes. (no trainers) 

PE Kit 

 Plain navy blue or black shorts 
 PE T-shirt – royal blue for St. Andrew’s, red for St. David’s, white for St. 

George and green for St. Patrick’s. 
 Pumps or trainers for outdoor PE 

In Winter plain black tracksuit bottoms or leggings may be worn 

Our jumpers, cardigans and polo shirts with the school logo can all be purchased at: 

A.C. Sports - 789 Ormskirk Rd, Pemberton, Wigan WN5 8HE or www.acsportsshop.com 

www.myclothing.com 

www.pmgschoolwear.co.uk 

Our plain uniform is available to buy at affordable prices in our local supermarkets. 
We also have an extensive pre-loved uniform range available from school for a 
donation per item.  

Please clearly label all coats, jumpers and other items of clothing with the 
child’s name. The school cannot be held responsible for missing items of 
clothing that are un-named. 

Bookbags are also available to buy at our school office, currently priced at £4.50, 
payable on ParentPay. 

Jewellery and Hair 

The Governors have decided that in the interest of the children’s safety, no jewellery 
should be worn in school, other than a watch and ear studs. No ear studs are 
allowed during PE.  They must be removed or, if within 6 weeks of piercing, covered 
by the child. 

https://acsports.co.uk/
https://myclothing.com/ueslink/15472.school?t=1585323562898
http://www.pmgschoolwear.co.uk/


Children are not expected to wear any form of make-up in school, for example painted 

fingernails, fake tan or eye make-up.  

 

In the interests of safety, health and concentration, long hair (collar length or more) 
should be properly tied back e.g. plaits, bunches etc. to help prevent the spread of 
headlice. . We find that a neat, tidy appearance helps to create a good work ethic. 
Neither completely shaved heads (minimum cut “Number 2”) nor patterns shaved 
into longer hair are allowed. Children’s hair should be its natural colour therefore it is 
not permitted to bleach, dye or colour hair or add coloured hair extensions. Hair 
wraps and beaded hair should be held back with a hair band to reduce the risk of 
injury to the child and others 

 

 

 


